
Columbine Genealogical & Historical Society, Inc. 
 

    P. O. Box 2074 – Centennial, CO 80161-2074 

 

    March 2019 Programs 
 

Tuesday, March 12   1:00 p.m.  “New Research Tips for Family Search”  

 Presented by Barbara Elliott 
 FamilySearch.Org is constantly being updated with new information.  Sometimes it is 

difficult finding the information that you are searching.  I will show you some of the ways in 

which to extract some of that information.  For researchers that use Family Search all the 

time, this information may not be new, but hopefully I can show a different way in which to 

find that information. 

  

Tuesday, March 19   9:30 – 11:30 a.m.  **Early Bird**    

“New Ancestry DNA Story Results: Why Did My Ethnicity Change” 

Presented by  Greg Liverman, PhD  
Greg will review how ethnicity reports are done and specifics about Ancestry 

DNA.  He will illustrate the old and new reference groups, what the changes 

are, and why the results changed.  Specific examples supplied by members will serve as 

illustrations – both examples that were improvements and those that were not what was 

expected.       

 

Tuesday, March 19   1:00 p.m. 

“Pennsylvania German Birth & Baptismal Certificates”  

Presented by Wendy Dillenschneider 
Wendy will show pictures of several Pennsylvania German birth and baptismal 

certificates, called “Taufscheine.”   She will explain how they can be read even 

if you do not read German handwriting or German typeface (Fraktur). They are 

very important for anyone researching Pennsylvania German ancestors. 

Especially since they usually contain the holy grail of the mother’s maiden 

name! She will also bring several examples for the group to look at. The Society 

will find this talk very interesting and helpful.   

 

The Columbine Genealogical & Historical Society meets at the Lutheran Church of the Holy Spirit, 

6400 S. University Blvd., Centennial, CO.  Program meetings are held on the second and third Tuesdays 

of the month at 1:00 p.m. and “Early Bird” classes are scheduled on the third Tuesday of the month at 

9:30 a.m.  No programs are presented in June, July, and August.  A holiday social gathering is held on the 

second Tuesday of December.  For meeting details, email Bob Jenkins, CGHS President: 

ColumbineGenealogy@gmail.com 
 

PLEASE JOIN US AND BRING A FRIEND – VISITORS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME! 
 

Visit the Columbine Web Site at:   www.ColumbineGenealogy.com 
 

  For latest updates, visit our Facebook page  www.facebook.com/ColumbineGenealogy 
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